
1600 Veterans Drive 
Lisbon, ND 58054 
701-683-6500

August 11, 2021 

Family Members, 

We are happy to share that all test results from the 8-9-2021 COVID-19 testing event are negative.  The next 
routine testing date will be scheduled according to the CDC/CMS guidelines.  Visitation guidelines remain 
unchanged.  Over the summer months it has been wonderful to see family and friends reunite with loved ones at 
the North Dakota Veterans Home.   Thank you for continuing to schedule your visits with case managers or via 
the link on our website.  

Once again it has been a season when the activities staff have had to think outside of the box and be creative 
with event planning and outings.  Trips this summer included Chahinkapa Zoo in Wahpeton, Silver Prairie Saloon 
in McLeod, scenic drives and a RedHawks game(sponsored by AMVETS #7 of Fargo) in Fargo.  There have been 
special events on campus as well:  a Hawaiian Luau, visit from the Second Brigade M.C. of Lincoln and more. 
Thank you to all the staff and organizations that helped in creating these memorable events.  

Updates will be monthly going forward which once again is subject to change.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
us if you have any questions.  We are so thankful for your continued support! 

 Helpful links: 
 NDVH COVID-19 Safety Plan: Safety Plan 
 ND Department of Health COVID-19 ND Cases 

Sincerely, 

Mark B. Johnson 
Administrator 
701-683-6501

Kristin Lunneborg 

Wanda Cavett 
Director of Nursing 
701-683-6515

Kelly Lyons 

Ashley Olson 
Director of Social Services 
701-683-6530

CFO 
701-683-6503

Infection Control, 
CCP 
701-683-6585

https://www.ndvh.nd.gov/sites/www/files/documents/COVID%20LETTERS/COVID-19%20Saftey%20Plan%20NDVH%20Web%206-25-2021.pdf
https://www.health.nd.gov/diseases-conditions/coronavirus/north-dakota-coronavirus-cases

